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IMPLICATIONS/CONSULTATIONS 

 

Contribution to 
the Council’s 
Corporate 
Priorities/ 
Objectives 
(delete as 
appropriate): 

People – Fair and accessible services for those that 
use them and opportunities for everyone to 
contribute 

This priority focuses on delivering strong services and 
seeking to enhance the quality of life, health and 
wellbeing, particularly for those who are vulnerable. 

Place – Safe and Clean  

This priority focuses on sustainability, the built 
environment and ensuring our towns and villages are 
safe and clean. 

Prosperity – Improving the economic and social 
opportunities available to our communities  

This priority focuses on safeguarding and enhancing our 
unique mix of rural and urban communities, promoting 
sustainable, economic opportunities and delivering cost 
effective services. 

Consultation: No consultation was required to prepare this report. 

Legal: The Annual Audit Letter has to be published to comply 
with the Local Government Accounts and Audit 
Regulations. 

Financial: A potential cost could arise from the Council reviewing its 
revaluation policy. Any such cost increase will be 
included in the report proposing the way forward on the 
Council’s revaluation policy that will be included in the 
March 2015 Audit Committee agenda. 

Human 
Resource: 

There are no staffing implications arising from this report. 
 

Risk 
Management: 

This are no specific risks associated with approving (or 
not) the proposals contained within this report. The 
Council’s proposed approach for enhancing the MTFP 
and the early identification of future years’ savings 
mitigate the financial risks to the Council arising from the 
current environment of constrained public sector funding. 



 

  

Health and 
wellbeing – 
issues and 
impacts: 

There are no health and wellbeing issues and impacts 
associated with the proposals contained within this 
report. 
 

 


